# 中学校 英語問題

- 1 (放送による聞き取り問題)
  - 第1問はA, B, C, Dの四つの部分に分かれています。英文はそれぞれ二回放送されます。
  - A これから放送される  $1 \sim 4$  の英文の中から、イラストの状況を表すのに最も適切なものをそれぞれ一つ選び、数字で答えなさい。



- B これから放送される質問への応答として最も適切なものを、印刷されている $1\sim4$ の中からそれぞれ一つ選び、数字で答えなさい。
- (1)
  - 1 She is studying in her room.
  - 2 She likes chocolate.
  - 3 She walks to school.
  - 4 I don't know, but she is older than me.
- (2)
  - 1 I like TV.
  - 2 I like science.
  - 3 I like birds.
  - 4 I like yellow.
- (3)
  - 1 I eat curry and rice.
  - 2 I eat lunch at one o'clock.
  - 3 I eat lunch with my family.
  - 4 I eat lunch at the school cafeteria.

(4)								
1	J	ohn is.						
2	J	ohn did.						
3	J	ohn was.						
4	J	ohn does.						
(5)								
1		ast night.						
2		he park.						
3	J	anuary 11th.						
4	Γ	he next room.						
С		れから放送され からそれぞれー					適	刃なものを,印刷されている1~4
(1)	1	Tom.	2	Kumi.	3	Karen.	4	All of them.
(2)	1	Ken.	2	John.	3	Ken's mother.	4	John's mother.
(3)	1	A doctor.	2	A clerk.	3	A musician.	4	A snowman.
D	ح	れから放送され	いるき	英文を聞き,空	E所(	こ読まれた通りの英	単語	を書きなさい。
(1)	Do	you have a (		)?				
(2)	Ιv	vent to the mus	seur	n by (	).			
(3)	Ιr	net a kind (		) on my wa	ay h	ome.		
(4)	Ιp	oractice (		) every day.				
(5)	Ιv	vant a (	)	flower.				
(6)	Ι(	) in	Chiı	na five years a	ıgo.			
(7)	M	y hobby is fishi	ng i	n the (	)	near my house.		
(8)	Yesterday I took a lot of (				) at	t the park.		

2	次の空所に入るのに	最も適切なものを	,ア〜エの中から一つ	選び,記号で答	答えなさい。
(1)	Sally likes reading	and she borrows a	a lot of books from the	( ).	
	7 bank	√ library	ウ hospital	工 stadiu	m
(2)	A: Is this umbrell B: It's ( ).	a yours or your br	other's?		
	ア me	イ you	ウ him	工 mine	
(3)	Mr. Brown was (	) because man	ny students in his class	didn't have tl	neir textbook.
	ア full	√ hard	ウ angry	工 dirty	
(4)	We ( ) fried ch	nicken at the shop	yesterday. It was del	licious.	
	ア met	イ ate	ウ drove	工 found	
(5)	A: Let's go to the GB: Great! We can				
	ア zoo	イ pool	ウ theater	工 museu	m
(6)	When Ken was (	) along the str	eet, he met one of his o	old friends.	
	7 walk	√ walks	ウ walked	工 walkin	ıg
(7)	A: How long did y B: I was there (	ou wait for him at ) six o'clock.	the station?		
	ア in	イ by	ウ for	工 until	
(8)	A: Will you pass r B: Sure. (				
	ア How	✓ Here	ウ Where	工 There	

J	次の空所に入るのに最も適切なものを、ア〜エの中から一つ選び、記号で答えなさい。
(1)	A: Hi, how are you? B: ( )
	ア I'm good, and you? イ It's cloudy. ウ I have a brother. エ It's ten.
(2)	A: When do you have piano lessons? B: ( )
	<ul> <li>Yes, every day.</li> <li>ウ On Saturdays.</li> <li>イ Yesterday.</li> <li>エ No, it starts at seven.</li> </ul>
(3)	A: Which bus goes to Saga Station? B: ( )
	ア Yes, it is. イ It's 45 minutes. ウ Take the No. 6 bus. エ I have a ticket.
(4)	A: I have a math test tomorrow. ( ) B: That's a good idea.
	ア I'll study after school. イ Good luck. ウ I'm nervous. エ How about you?
4	日本語の意味に合うように,( )内の語(句)を並べかえなさい。ただし,文頭に来る 吾も小文字で示しています。
(1)	すてきな夕食をありがとう。 (you/the/thank/for/dinner/wonderful).
(2)	来週ピクニックに行きませんか。 (on/shall/picnic/we/a/go)next week?
(3)	テッドの両親は彼に電車に関する本をあげました。 Ted's (gave / him / parents / about / a book) trains.
(4)	あなたの家族の中で誰が一番早く起きますか。

(gets/in/up/the earliest/who) your family?

### A, B, C の設問に答えなさい。

A 次の E メールの内容に関して、(1)  $\sim$  (3) の質問に対する答えとして最も適切なものを、F ~ エの中からそれぞれ一つ選び、記号で答えなさい。

From: Yuta To: Bob

Date: March 6

Subject: Homework and PE

Hi, Bob,

Can you please tell me what the homework is for today? I wrote it down, but I can't find that piece of paper now. Maybe my little sister took it somewhere. Also, do you remember what we need to bring for PE tomorrow? Will we play badminton? Or soccer?

Thanks a lot!

Yuta

From : Bob
To : Yuta

Date: March 6

Subject: Re: Homework and PE

Hello, Yuta,

For today's homework, we have math exercises on pages 35-36 and a reading homework from our English textbook. As for PE tomorrow, don't forget to bring your gym clothes and sneakers. If the weather is fine, we will play soccer in the schoolyard. If it rains, we will play badminton in the gym. You don't need to bring your badminton racket, because you can borrow one from school.

Hope this helps!

Best,

Bob

(1)	Where	do you	think	Yuta	is nov	w?
-----	-------	--------	-------	------	--------	----

- ア At home.
- ✓ At school.
- ウ In Bob's room.
- 工 In the schoolyard.

### (2) What homework does Yuta have for today?

- ア Only math.
- ✓ Math and English.
- ウ Math and Japanese.
- 工 Math, English and Japanese.

## (3) What does Yuta have to bring to school for PE tomorrow?

- \( \mathcal{T}\) Only his sneakers.
- ✓ Both his gym clothes and sneakers.
- ウ Either his sneakers or badminton racket.
- T His gym clothes, sneakers and badminton racket.

B 次の広告の内容に関して、 $(1) \sim (3)$  の質問に対する答えとして最も適切なものを、ア $\sim$ エの中からそれぞれ一つ選び、記号で答えなさい。

# Cooking Classes for Kids

Boys and girls, our school will open special cooking classes for you next week. If you are interested in cooking, please come and join us. You can choose any class when you are free. We are looking forward to seeing future chefs!

Class	Day	Time		
Italian	Thursday	16:30 – 18:00		
Korean	Friday	16:00 – 17:30		
French	Saturday	9:30 - 11:30		
Chinese	Saturday	16:00 – 17:00		
Japanese	Sunday	10:00 - 11:30		

(1)	If you	are intere	ested in	Korean	food,	when	do you	attend	the	class	?
-----	--------	------------	----------	--------	-------	------	--------	--------	-----	-------	---

- ア On Thursday.
- イ On Friday.
- ウ On Saturday.
- 工 On Sunday.

1	(2)	How mony	classes are open	in	the of	tomoor	.9
١	(4)	110w many	crasses are oper	ш	uie ai	ternoor	L:

- ア One.
- イ Two.
- ウ Three.
- 工 Four.

(3) When you want to join two classes on the same day, which can you take?

- T Italian and Korean.
- ✓ Korean and French.
- ウ French and Chinese.
- 工 Chinese and Japanese.

C 次の英文を読み、 $(1) \sim (3)$  の質問に対する答えとして最も適切なものを、 $F \sim T$ の中からそれぞれ一つ選び、記号で答えなさい。

Linda is ten years old. She has a brother, George, but they don't often play together because he is only five. Her cousin, Henry, is eleven and plays for the local football club. Linda likes visiting Henry's house and playing football with Henry. Linda enjoys sports and wants to join the football club.

On Tuesday, Henry talked to Linda about football practice. "We have football practice this Friday. Do you want to watch?" Linda answered, "Yes, of course!" Henry said, "It will start at four o'clock and end at six in the schoolyard." That evening, Linda asked her father, "Henry invited me to watch the football practice. Can I go, Dad?" Linda's father, a big football fan, answered, "Of course! I will be there on Friday, too." Linda was excited.

On Friday afternoon, Linda and her father were in the schoolyard. Henry and Stacy, one of the club members, came to them. "Do you want to play with us?" Henry asked. "Can I?" Linda was ready to join. Stacy was very good at teaching football. Linda had a great time with Stacy and the other members. After the practice, Linda's father talked with the coach. The coach agreed to welcome Linda to their club. Linda was very happy.

### (1) Who is George?

- ア Linda's older brother.
- ✓ Linda's younger brother.
- ウ Linda's cousin.
- 工 Linda's friend.

#### (2) When did Henry talk about the football practice?

- P On Tuesday.
- ✓ On Friday.
- ウ At four o'clock.
- 工 At six o'clock.

### (3) Why was Linda very happy?

- P Because her father watched the game.
- ✓ Because Henry and Stacy were good friends.
- ウ Because the club will have a welcome party for her.
- I Because she will be able to join the football club.